
GSC Assembly Meeting
Held on Zoom

Wednesday, December 7, 2022
I. Members in Attendance:

A. Chloe Birch, President
B. Jennifer Brewster, Vice President
C. Alexandra Grimm, Secretary
D. Wellington Uzamere, Treasurer
E. Kellee Toler, Social Coordinator
F. Nick Plummer, Coordinator of Public Relations
G. Maureen Reges, Assembly Member
H. Daniel Ebrahimi, Assembly Member

II. Organization Updates
A. Recent USMSC meeting was held at SU in the GAC’s Assembly Hall, President

Birch attended
B. Organizational study and review of how many grad/doctoral students are utilizing

graduate resources on campus
C. GSC continues to work with Campus Climate reps, DEI, OIE, the Counseling

Center and others to ensure a better tomorrow for SU students, faculty and staff
III. Executive Board Member Updates

A. President - Chloe
1. Provost search
2. Meeting with Consortium Committee over Winter Break to discuss bylaws

and shared governance town halls
3. The next PAT meeting is tomorrow morning

B. VP - Jen
1. Jen has been meeting with department heads from across campus,

such as deans and directors to open partnerships and develop
strategic initiatives.

2. Met with Nick and other USM Graduate Student governance boards to
discuss policies and legislation related to Graduate Assistant
contracts and working conditions across the system.

C. Secretary - Alex
D. Treasurer - Wellington
E. Public Relations - Nick

1. Recent website updates – be sure to check there for updated meeting
minutes and other important information

2. Partnered with the SU Counseling Center to notify students of continued
mental health resources available both on and off campus. Continue to
monitor your email for critical information from both GSC and SU.

3. Attended last month’s Strategic Budget and Planning Committee meeting
– SU is partnering with a third-party consulting company to ensure that
our university is adhering to a set of strategic standards and goals that
they believe all universities should uphold. Campus administrators will



soon be reaching out to campus shared gov. to gather appointed reps for
subcommittees related to this project.

F. Social Coordinator - Kellee
1. Winter Social was very successful and we enjoyed catching up with

colleagues and fellow students from across campus. Thank you for
coming out!

2. Stay tuned for a Spring Semester Kick-off; information forthcoming!
IV. Assembly Member Updates

A. Assembly Member Daniel Ebrahimi (MBA) has worked with Nick Plummer and
Wellington Uzamere to develop and roll out a program-wide survey.

1. The goal of this survey is to analyze the satisfaction of students in the
program and provide an opportunity for feedback from its stakeholders.
Results will be presented to MBA program administrators.

V. Concerns
VI. Questions
VII. Action Items

A. Upcoming/Current Events:
1. Ugly Sweater Party: 12/7, 5PM

a) Holloway Hall Social Room
2. GSC Member-Student Meet & Greets

a) Various locations, TBA
3. Spring Semester Kick-off!

a) Location TBA


